
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

March 18, 2024

TOPIC: Approval of Purchase of Generator

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation to purchase a trailer-mounted generator from Michigan CAT, 
located in Novi, Michigan, in the total amount of $100,201.

RATIONALE:

The purchase of this 100 kW generator will replace the current trailer-mounted 
generator, which is approximately 25 years old. This generator will be used district-wide, 
which is why we are proposing to purchase it on a trailer.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

General Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached


